EUROPEAN COMMISSION

Cabinet of Vice-President Neelie Kroes Member of Cabinet

Brussels, **20** JUIL. **2011** A(2011) 747304

Dear Mr Fältström, Dear Mr O'Reilly,

Vice-President Neelie Kroes has asked me to thank you for your letter of 5 July 2011 and your kind invitation for her to attend the next *RIPE Meeting*, to be held in Vienna from 31st October till 4th November 2011.

Unfortunately, the Vice-President's other diary commitments for that period mean that she is not able to attend the meeting.

She asked me to pass on her regrets, and her best wishes for a successful event.

Yours sincerely,

Giuseppe CONTE

Mr Patrik Fältström
Author of the ENUM standard &
Co-chair of the Cooperation Working Group at RIPE
paf@cisco.com

Niall O'Reilly Co-chair of the ENUM Working Group at RIPE Niall.oreilly@ucd.ie